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10AM Meet & Greet!
Coffee & Donuts
11AM Walk around the
lake
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGO
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9:30AM Morning Coffee
and catch up
11AM Walk around the
lake
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGO

9AM Zumba Gold

9:30AM Morning Coffee
and catch up
11AM Walk around the
lake
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGO

1PM Tea Room
Puzzles & Snacks
3PM Café Catchup
4PM Yoga

11AM Functional
Fitness
2PM Town Hall Meeting
4PM Movie Matinee

9AM Zumba Gold

9:30AM Morning Coffee
and catch up
11AM Walk around the
lake 
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGO

10AM Brunch
1PM Mexican Train
in the Lobby
4PM Yoga

11AM Functional Fitness
12PM Cards & Games
3PM Women's History
Month Movie

9AM Zumba Gold
11AM Waffle Day
Brunch!

1PM Tea Room
Puzzles & Snacks
3PM Café Catchup
4PM Yoga

9:30AM Morning Coffee
and catch up
11:30AM Dog Meet &
Greet
3PM Pickleball
4PM Poker Club

9AM Zumba Gold

11AM Functional Fitness
1PM Popcorn Lover's
Day! Movie Matinee
3PM Mexican Train

10AM Brunch
1PM Scrabble in the
lobby
3PM Pickleball

9:30AM Morning
Coffee and catch up
1PM Bocce Ball
4PM St. Patrick's Day
Happy Hour

9:30AM Morning Coffee
and catch up
1PM Chess in the Lobby
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGO

9:30AM Morning Coffee
and catch up
1PM Chess in the Lobby
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGO

9:30AM Morning Coffee
and catch up
1PM Chess in the Lobby
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGO

+

2 9 3 0 3 1

1 2 1PM National
Plant a Flower Day!

9:30AM Morning
Coffee and catch up
11AM National Walk
through the Park Day 
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGO

11AM Functional Fitness
12PM Cards & Games
4PM Happy Hour

1PM Mexican Train
in the Lobby
3PM Café Catchup
4PM Yoga

11AM Functional
Fitness
12PM Cards & Games
4PM Texas Happy Hour

9:30AM Morning
Coffee and catch up
1PM Movie Matinee
4PM Bocce Ball

9:30AM Morning Coffee
and catch up
1PM Lobby Puzzles
3:30PM BINGO Pre-Party
4PM BINGORest Day

Rest Day

Rest Day

9:30AM Morning
Coffee and catch up
1PM Movie Matinee
4PM March Birthday
Social

Daylight
Savings


